
CITY OF ATLANTA 

JACK C . DELI US 
GENERAL MANAGER 

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS 

AND RECREATION 

Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor, City of Atlanta 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. Allen: 

July 10, 1967 

First, I want to personally congratulate and 
. thank you for your excellent statement at the 
Kiwanis Club meeting on Thursday, July 6, 1967, 
concerning lawlessness in our town. Everyone r•ve 
talked with - City employees, private citizens, 
other City Officials are all talking about what 
you•ve said. I think your tone was correct and 
you were firm and I am sure that a lot of good will 
come from your remarks. 

Thank you again and assuring you of our desire 
to be of service, I am 

JCD: lg 

a kc .. Delius 
G eral Manager df 
Parks and Recreation 




